
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:09:34 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 6:02 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jack Wesselo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I request any application for a rate increase be tempered with clear and audited records showing actual costs to
Enbridge.  If Enbridge is unable to show their operating cost has increased commensurate with the applied-for rate
increase, and is instead solely increasing rates to increase their internal profits, then I respectfully recommend their
application be denied.
My household income hasn't kept pace with inflation, why is Enbridge entitled to have their profits keep up?  Why
should Enbridge enrich their shareholders on the backs of Ontarians?  What benefit to Ontario will be realized by
increasing the amount of money we send to an Albertan company?

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




